
 

 

A Conversation on Russia’s War in Ukraine with 
Professor Hilary Appel and General (Ret.) William Crouch '63 

 

Monday, April 11 

4:30 p.m. PT / 7:30 p.m. ET 

Registration Link Below 

 

It’s hard to turn on the news today without hearing about the war in Ukraine. However, in the age of 

sound-bites and dramatic headlines, sometimes it’s difficult to understand the broader context of the 

violence and where this war could be headed. Please join us for a Zoom event with the faculty 

director of the Keck Center for International and Strategic Studies, Hilary Appel, and the Chair of the 

Keck Center’s Board of Governors, General (Ret.) William Crouch '63, to discuss the war in Ukraine. 

In addition to their leadership roles at the Keck Center, Professor Appel is the Podlich Family 

Professor of Government and George R. Roberts Fellow and has widely published on the politics of 

Russia and Eastern Europe. General Crouch is a retired United States Army four-star general who 

served as the Vice Chief of Staff of the United States Army, Commander in Chief of the U.S. Army in 

Europe, and Commander of NATO Troops in Bosnia. 

  

Together we will gather as a community of alumni and students to learn about the war from the 

director and board chair of CMC’s Keck Center. 
 

REGISTER 

https://online.cmc.edu/page.redir?target=https%3a%2f%2fcmc-its.zoom.us%2fmeeting%2fregister%2ftZElcu6srzItE9wKhx3QtHTdBwkO4s4qgDU-&srcid=186508&srctid=1&erid=10679051&trid=3ea72305-52da-405f-9303-7fb6d26dde51

